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August 19, 2024 

 
Request for Re-Election as Associate Fellow of WAAS 
 
Dear Friends at the World Academy of Art and Science, 
 
I have very fond memories of working alongside many of you during the WAAS conference 
in Rome, establishing WUNICON, and collaborating on other high-impact projects over the 
years. Those experiences continue to hold a special place in my heart. 
 
Regarding the renewal of my Associate Fellowship with the World Academy of Art and 
Science, I would like to express my interest in being considered for re-election. While I 
acknowledge that my participation in the Academy's activities has not been as active as in 
previous years due to the nature of my work, I remain deeply committed to the goals and 
mission of WAAS. 
 
During my current term, I had the opportunity to assist with the Global Campaign on 
Human Security. My contributions focused on establishing a global presence for WAAS 
within this project, particularly through social media, ensuring that our initiatives reached a 
broader and more diverse audience. 
 
I am also very pleased to see the growth and success of the Academy over the past years. 
Reflecting on all the work we did prior to this growth, I am happy with how everything turned 
out and proud to be part of such a dynamic organization that is making a significant impact 
on global discourse. 
 
Looking ahead, I am eager to continue contributing to the Academy in any capacity that is 
needed. I am open to offering my expertise or advice in the area of social media, or any 
other areas where my skills might be of value. I also hope that I will have the opportunity to 
participate in some of the Academy’s amazing activities in person as well.  
 
Thank you for considering my re-election. I am enthusiastic about the possibility of 
continuing my journey with WAAS and contributing to its future endeavors. 
 
Sincerely, 
An Krumberger 
 


